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 Club Hours & Information 

 

 

Pro Shop      7:30am-7pm  

Tee Times    8am-6pm    

Pavilion        8am-9pm  Tues, Wed, Thur, Fri & Sun   

           Sat Opens @ 7:30am 

Kitchen         Closed due to Covid –19 

Range            8am-Dusk  Tues-Sun 

Dress Code  for the Golf Course, 

Range , Pavilion & Club House 

Collared shirts and golf shorts or 
pants are required.  

Jeans, cutoffs, gym shorts, and tee 
shirts are not allowed by anyone at 

the facility.  

Tennis shoes and golf shoes with soft 
spikes are appropriate. 

  A no cell phone policy is encouraged 
in the clubhouse & pavilion. Cell phone 

use is    

acceptable outside of the clubhouse 
& pavilion and in the locker rooms.  

Thanks for your cooperation! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note our policy while there is  
lightning nearby. For the safety of our 
members and their guests, when  
lightning is within a 5 mile radius, the 
siren will sound letting everyone on the 
premises know that the course  will be 
closed at that time. Everyone must 
leave the course once the siren has 
been sounded.  The clubhouse & the pa-
vilion is your safe haven.  
Thank you for your cooperation.    

Monthly Payment Policy 

Payments on membership accounts are due by the 10th of each month. Any unpaid ac-

count at the end of each month will incur a finance charge of 1.5% of the total balance 

due and a $25.00 late fee will be billed to the account.. If accounts are 60 days past due, 

the club shall suspend the members charging privileges.  If accounts are 90 days past 

due, the club has the right to terminate the membership.                                                                

Brickyard  Management 
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Brickyard Ladies Book Club 

Ladies’ Book Club  

Join us for our Ladies’  

Book Club!  

The Book Club will be  

meeting Tuesday, April 21st 

at 5:30pm.   The featured 

book is “The Kennedy Debu-

tante” by Kerri Maher. On 

May 19th  the featured book 

is “The Gown ” by  

Jennifer Robson. 

Please come out for fun,  

friendship and fellowship... 

An enthralling historical novel about one of the 

most famous wedding dresses of the twentieth 

century - Queen Elizabeth's wedding gown - 

and the fascinating women who made it. Jen-

nifer Robson takes us inside the workrooms 

where one of the most famous wedding gowns 

in history was created. Balancing behind-the-

scenes details with a sweeping portrait of a so-

ciety left reeling by the calamitous costs of vic-

tory, she introduces readers to three unforget-

table heroines, their points of view alternating 

and intersecting throughout its pages, whose 

lives are woven together by the pain of surviv-

al, the bonds of friendship, and the redemptive 

power of love.  
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PGA  Jr. League 

PGA Jr. League Update on COVID-19 

Updated March 18, 2020 

At PGA Jr. League, we stand for togetherness - bringing friends, families, and 
communities together around the great game of golf with their PGA and LPGA 
Coaches. We celebrate high-fives, team cheers, large galleries, pizza parties and 
more. Social connection is the heart and soul of the program, and it’s why we’re 
reaching out to you again  with an update on the season. 
 
To bring these foundational principles to life, we developed the “Three Flags” 
that serve as our commitment to parents, players, and the PGA Jr. League com-
munity at large - 1) Safety; 2) Care; & 3) Organization, in that priority order. 
 
On March13th, we released a statement encouraging each league to follow local, 
county, and national health authorities. Since then, two important developments 
have occurred: 

The Center for Disease Control (CDC) made the following announcement on 
March 15 - “Therefore, CDC, in accordance with its guidance for large events 
and mass gatherings, recommends that for the next 8 weeks, organizers 
(whether groups or individuals) cancel or postpone in-person events that con-
sist of 50 people or more throughout the United States.” This reflects almost all 
PGA Jr. League games.  

 
The next day, the White House released “The President’s Coronavirus Guidelines 
for America” which includes “avoiding social gatherings in groups of more than 
10 people.” This reflects all PGA Jr. League events.  

In light of these announcements, and to stay true to our values of safety and 

togetherness, we are aligning with the CDC’s recommended timeframe and  

postponing the PGA Jr. League season until May 10th.  

 

We look at this similarly to a weather delay and are taking a number of proactive 

steps to ensure a successful season while we wait to get our teams  

back on the course.  

https://pgajrleague.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0aa6af1e42b109561d185d02f&id=c532a66ba6&e=d5cfd34f55
https://pgajrleague.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0aa6af1e42b109561d185d02f&id=c532a66ba6&e=d5cfd34f55
https://pgajrleague.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0aa6af1e42b109561d185d02f&id=befecaf5de&e=d5cfd34f55
https://pgajrleague.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0aa6af1e42b109561d185d02f&id=befecaf5de&e=d5cfd34f55
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 Foursomes (Pre Covid-19) & Talent 

 

Jim Woods   Tyler Wood   Mike Hinson   &   Jody Tyson 

Mike Hinson & Jody Tyson 
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Twosomes (Pre Covid-19) 

Keithen Tucker & Barbara Stuart 

Brett Barron   &  Robin Siegel 
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 Member News 

 

Welcome the newest 
member of the  

Brickyard family.  

Ashley and Justin Pyron 
are the proud  

parents of  

Wrenn Montgomery 
born February 26th 

7lbs 14 oz. 

Congratulations to Jim Haygood for his  

induction into the Thomaston-Upson County 
Sports Hall of Fame on Saturday, March 
7th. Known as “Bull” to his teammates due 
to his stature and tenacity, Jim was a star 
athlete in baseball and football in Thomas-
ton’s youth recreation leagues. Jim earned 
four letters in football, three in baseball 
and one in track and field at R.E. Lee High 
School. A 1965 graduate of R.E. Lee, Jim 
was awarded a football scholarship to Geor-
gia Tech, where he played for legendary 
coaches Bobby Dodd and Bud Carson and 
earned a varsity letter in 1968.  
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Club News 

Congratulations  

 

 Keithen Tucker 

 

Eagle #7 from  

175 yards 

 

Saturday March 28th 

Amelia & Drew Cronic           Corrie & Taylor Greene 

      Emily & Nathan Greer            Melissa & Jared Hudspeth 

Heather & Trey King       Sharon & Thomas Meeks 

Wes Moye     Brooks Stroud       Betsy & Allen Peake 

Christen & Nicholas Wilbur 
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Golf News 

The Hutch Cup is underway 

with 50 teams, if you are 

playing, the matches must be 

completed by the last day of 

the month.  No Exceptions 

will be allowed. If the match 

is not played by the dead-

line, a coin toss will deter-

mine which team advances . 

 

Congratulations 

to Bernie Frye 

on his  

Hole in One 

Sunday  

March 15th    

#14 
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Golf News Subject to Change Based on Covid-19 

 

May 1st-May3rd 

54 Hole Four Ball           Flighted after Round 2 

$550 per Team            Cocktail Party Friday Night                        

Breakfast & Lunch provided each day 

Senior Division-Both players must be 65+ to qualify                     

Srs Play Blue Tees  All other Flights Play Dixie Tees 

May 30th-31st 

Men’s   Ladies   Junior    

Senior  & Super Senior 

Men’s Championship Divisions: 

 4.9 & < Handicap Gold Tees  

        (Gross Payout) 

 5.0 & > Handicap, < than 54 years 

of age Green Tees  

         (Gross & Net Payout) 

 Senior Age 55-64 Green Tees  

        (Gross & Net Payout) 

 Super Senior Age 65+ Blue Tees  

       (Gross & Net Payout) 
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Ask us about the  

Unlimited Cart Plan!  

If you would like to sign 

up for this deal, please 

contact the Golf Shop  

for more information. 

 

 

Golf Course Superintendent News 

Briane Faletto Class A Golf Course Superintendent 

Hello everyone. Happy Spring. The temps have risen and the course is 

starting to fill in from the cold winter months. By the end of the month we 

should be green again. With a slight delay from the wet winter, the course 

was completely fertilized and pre-emerge has been put out. 

We have completed a lot of our tree removal and the limbing up of trees 

throughout the course. We have some small trees yet to take care of and we 

will continue limbing up trees. We got a little behind on this because of the 

wet winter but we have slowly been drying up and able to get more com-

pleted. 

With the Covid-19 restrictions in place, we have made a few adjustments to 

our maintenance routine. We have turned the cups upside down in order to 

get to the ball without touching the flagstick or cup. We have also picked up 

all the trap rakes. Please fix foot prints as best that you can. We have sani-

tized all water coolers and will continue this on a daily basis. 

Stay safe and enjoy the course this spring!!! 
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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

   

 

 

1 

 

2 3 

 

 

4 

 

Dogfight 

 

 

 

5 

 

 

6 

 

Clubhouse, 

Driving Range, 

Course Closed 

 

 

7 

 

 

8 

 

 

9 

 

10 

 

 

11 

 

Dogfight 

  

 

12         Easter 

 

Clubhouse, Driving 

Range, Course 

Closed 

 

 

13 

 

Clubhouse, 

Driving Range, 

Course Closed 

14 

 

 

 

 

15 

 

 

16 

 

 

17 

 

 

18 

 

  

Dogfight 

19 

 

 

20 

Clubhouse, 

Driving Range, 

Course Closed 

21 

Ladies Book 

Club 

5:30pm 

22 

 

 

23 

 

 

 

24 

 

  

 

 

25 

 

Dogfight 

 

  

 

 

26 27 

 

Clubhouse, 

Driving Range, 

Course Closed 

28 

 

 

29 

 

 

30 

 

 

 

 

April 


